
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is a help guide to enable your child to use some of the online resources we have access to as a 

school. 

Your child has access to Purplemash, J2e, Busy things and Times Tables Rockstars using their London 

Grid for learning (LGFL) login. 

Purplemash 

Google purplemash lgfl 

Click on the first link.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will then be taken to the following page… 

 

 

 Click here to login 

 



Type in your child’s username and password. 

Example: 

username: evanv004.309 

password: cake5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When your child logs in they will be faced with the following page. You can search by subject or type 

something specific in the search box. 

 

 



J2e 

To log into J2e go to www.j2e.com 

Click on the one that says London Grid for Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Next click on the one that says Normal USO login 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.j2e.com/


Type your child’s lgfl username and password as explained above, in the boxes below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children can select an activity from here. 

 

 

 



Busy things 

Google busy things LGFL 

Click on the first link… 

 

 

Click here… 

 



Click on the padlock to log in with USO.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next type in your child’s LGFL login…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: All activities are accessible in Busy things when using a laptop or desk top computer but 

some may not be working on a tablet. These are usually greyed out and say coming soon so please 

be aware of this if you are using a tablet. 

 

 

 



 

Google – Times tables Rockstars and click on login. Select School Pupils 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Type the school’s post code: n17 8nn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Type in your username and password 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Click on Play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need any further assistance please do not hesitate to ask for help. 

Kind regards 

Valentina 

 

 

 

 

 


